
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/2/2019 5:54:23 AM

First name: Matthew

Last name: Bennett

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Hello - I am strongly opposed to the closure of FR300. I am a frequent user of this road to enjoy the

natural beauty of one of our most treasured parts of National Forest in AZ. It would be a shame to revoke access

to the many citizens who delight in the sustainable utilization of our public land. I add my voice to the many

others requesting that you keep our public lands public. 


